
Mr. E. M. : oomajian 
2350 lfighlaad A venue 
Somerville, Mass. 02143 

Dear Mr. Tooma.jian: 

July 19. 1974 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$25.00 which you were kind enough to give for the 6th 
Anniversary of the Cathedral. Enclosed ts our Receip No. 
18735. 

Encl. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


